Date:

FAO The Headmaster/mistress

Dear Sir/Madam,

Gender Identity, Gender Expression and Sex Characteristics Act
Implementation;

We would like to point out our grave concern regarding what is presently being
taught in states schools without our previous consultation or consent.

Our children are already being taught acceptance, love and human dignity and to
encompasses all both at home and through other acceptable means.

The LGBTIQ Action plan 2015-2017, however, seeks to impose a cross sectional
gender indoctrination of all segments of the population including school children.

Absolutely nobody has any right to indoctrinate young children in the false sense
of equality or otherwise.

We do not want our children to be taught the details of three (or more) types of
sex nor passing all three (or more) as the norm because they are not the same.

Books which can confuse children are not acceptable, neither is early
sexualisation of our children.

This is all in direct violation of the Human Rights of the parents which guarantees
their right to educate their children according to their conscience and beliefs.

- The Universal Declaration of Human Rights Article 26. (3) states that:
“ Parents have a prior right to choose the kind of education that shall be given to
their children”.

- Furthermore, in the European Convention on Human Rights Convention for the
Protection of Human Rights and Fundamental Freedoms, Protocol Article 2
onthe Right to education, states:

“‘No person shall be denied the right to education. In the exercise of any
functions which it assumes in relation to education and to teaching, the State
shall respect the right of parents to ensure such education and teaching in
conformity with their own religious and philosophical convictions.”




We, the parents are within our rights not to accept such teaching which we deem
as harmful and we strongly reject it.

This harmful and unacceptable indoctrination must therefore cease with
immediate effect and in no way be imposed on our children. We therefore wish
you to assure us and confirm in writing that such teaching will not carry on any
more.

We wish to inform you that we have rights as parents and we mean to exercise
those rights to protect our children.



